
We are going PAPERLESS!

Beginning in April 2023, we will begin sending 
patients statement notifications via text and email. 

Patients who receive text or email notifications will be able to view 
and pay their balance online. All payments are secure and partial 
payments are accepted. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Billing Department at
225-924-2424 (Option 3). 

Thank you!
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